The Quantitative Research Consulting Center (QRCC)
 
The Provost’s Office is happy to announce the establishment of the Quantitative Research Consulting Center (QRCC) to provide faculty and students greater resources for statistical support in quantitative and empirical research. The Center complements existing statistics coursework by bridging the gap between the classroom and implementation in researchers’ own work.
 
The new Center provides support for MA students, PhD students, post-docs, and faculty in any CUNY GC program at any stage of research. Support is provided in the following areas: statistical methods, statistical packages.
 
Statistical methods
· Determining and interpreting appropriate statistical tests
· Fundamental parametric tests (e.g., t-tests, correlations, ANOVAs, regressions)
· Fundamental nonparametric tests (e.g., chi-square, Mann-Whitney U, Kruskal-Wallis)
· Advanced tests (e.g., Factor Analysis, Principal Component Analysis, Structural Equation Modeling, Mixed & Multilevel Modeling, Cluster Analysis, Bootstrapping, Bayesian statistics)
· Developing statistical plans
 
Statistical packages: R, SPSS (Syntax), Python, MATLAB, SAS, HLM and/or STATA
· Explaining statistical package output
· Troubleshooting statistical packages
 
Individualized consulting can range from one meeting (e.g., answering quick questions about statistical output) to short-term recurring meetings.
 
We can assist researchers in transitioning to new statistical software or statistical tests as well as brainstorming new ways to statistically analyze data or deal with missing data. We can assist students in developing statistical plans before data are collected for dissertation or thesis proposals, and in interpreting the results for dissertations or theses after data are collected.
 
To get started, email Christen Madsen cmadsen@gradcenter.cuny.edu to tell us about your project, the research questions you hope to answer, and how we can help you.
 
Location: Room 3300.03
Hours: Tuesday-Thursday 1:00PM-4:00PM
Walk-in hours: Tuesday-Thursday 12:00PM-1:00PM
 
Please note that the Center’s services are not intended to help students answer homework or exam questions for statistics courses.
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